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The Transportation Technology Center, Inc. (TTCI) and the Security and Emergency Response 
Training Center (SERTC) is open for 2022 training! 

  
We are always mindful of the safety, security, and well-being of students and staff members which is our 
number one priority for TTCI and SERTC, and we are committed to continue keeping our students and 
staff safe and healthy during training courses at our facility. As you prepare for attending our courses, 
please note that we have updated our site entry procedures based on a directive for Federal Railroad 
Administration/Department of Transportation facilities. Based on this directive, in combination with the 
prevalence and transmissibility of the Omicron variant, effective 01/13/2022, all visitors and staff must 
adhere to the following: 
 

• Visitors and staff who are fully vaccinated must wear a mask in indoor settings, except when 
alone in a closed office, or for a limited time when eating or drinking. 

o An individual is considered fully vaccinated two weeks after having received a second 
dose of the Pfizer/BioNTech or Moderna vaccines, or two weeks after receiving the 
Johnson & Johnson vaccine. 

 
• Visitors and staff who are not fully vaccinated must wear a mask indoors and during outdoor 

activities that involve sustained close contact with other people who are not fully vaccinated. 
Masks are not required when alone in a closed office, or for a limited time when eating or drinking 
(individuals who are not fully vaccinated must always maintain 6 feet of separation while eating or 
drinking pursuant to the current CDC guidance). 

 
For purposes of this requirement, mask means any mask that is consistent with current CDC 
recommendations as set forth on the CDC website at Types of Masks and Respirators. At this time, this 
includes the following: disposable masks and masks that have two or more layers of washable, 
breathable fabric that fit properly (snugly around the nose and chin with no large gaps around the sides of 
the face). Masks must be worn consistently and correctly (over mouth and nose). 
 
Additional details on our visitor protocol can be found at www.sertc.org/faq/on-site-rules-and-
guidelines/. 
 
 
  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Forrest Wieder 
Executive Director 
Security & Emergency Response Training Center (SERTC) 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/types-of-masks.html

